
From: Miji Bell <MBell@lirs.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2016 5:52:14 PM
Subject: LIRS condemns KKK targeting of refugees and Lutheran Services Carolinas

Hi Chaney,
 
Thank you in advance for sharing this statement with Governor Haley:  http://lirs.org/press-inquiries/press-
room/160122statement/ . Ted Goins, President of Lutheran Services Carolinas, sent a letter regarding this incident directly to 
the Governor on yesterday as well.
 
Kind regards,
 
Miji

--
Miji Bell
Director for Communications | MBell@lirs.org | 410-230-2841
 

Lutheran Immigration and Refugee Service 
700 Light Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21230 | www.lirs.org

Disclaimer: The content of this e-mail is intended solely for the use of the Individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you have received this communication in error, be aware that 
forwarding it, copying it, or in any way disclosing its content to any other person, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author by 
replying to this e-mail immediately.
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